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 Acorn news in a nutshell 

We are always happy to hear from potential new volunteers. 

Contact the office on 01903 823893 or email office@acornworthing.org.uk 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Acorn is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please see our support page on our website for details and a link  

Focus on schools 

This academic year our schools team will be visiting 9 local secondary schools: Angmering, 

Littlehampton, Durrington, Bohunt, Davison, St Andrews, Shoreham Academy, Robert Woodard and 

Sion. 

Our volunteers present a lesson especially designed for year 10 classes, which includes information 

and discussion on the topic of pregnancy, adoption and abortion  and also informs students of the 

services Acorn provides. Here’s what one teacher commented after the lesson:- 

Calling all clients! 

We want to hear the voices of our clients at our 30 year celebration on 29th March.  

Please get in touch for more details! 

 “Great that there was no sense of underlying bias in the 

presentation - a refreshing mix of all types of situations and 

outcomes with no hint of ‘this is what you should do’.  

Students are offered a full range of options and choices with no 

ulterior motive/design.” 

Focus on counselling 

“I’ve found counselling with Acorn a much needed 

tool to help manage my emotions following a 

significant loss. It’s helped me learn ways of dealing 

with grief and emotion.”                             - male client 

We counsel men as well as women 

and it’s not uncommon for a man to 

request help before his partner. 

Here’s what one said:- 


